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To: 
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Date: 10 June 2019 12:37:26 

Please reconsider your plans.  We do not believe they are sound. 
We need to be more green - environmental catastrophy looming. This plan increases congestion 
and pollution, removes green belt (reducing production of oxygen, drainage, habitat for wildlife -
essential for balance of ecosystem). 
There are alternative brown sites that can be used and there is not evidence for this amount of 
housing to be required. (eg old school within Grappenhall village, the old Beers site by the ship 
canal). 
Lose the character of the area - on the edge of countryside - villages - do not want to live in 
urban mass! 
Road system already at capacity - cannot take further increases of traffic.  We need to be cutting 
back on traffic and improving public transport to  reduce emissions. 
Green belt was created to prevent planning such as this. There are no extreme circumstances to 
justify using green belt and it would be environmentally unsound and morally wrong for the 
future. 

Please leave green belt alone. 
Thank you 
Jill Cooper, Martin Cooper and Sam Cooper. 




